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Cocaine, Heroin, and Marijuana Treatment Admissions on the Rise in Maryland 
 

ADAA's Substance Abuse Management Information System (SAMIS) records the three primary drugs of 
abuse for each client entering a certified public or private treatment program in Maryland.  Data through 
FY 1995 show increasing numbers of clients reporting a problem with cocaine, marijuana, and/or heroin.  
Admissions for PCP and alcohol problems have been declining or level since 1992.  In FY 1995, 66,067 
clients were admitted to certified treatment programs in Maryland. 

Selected Substances Mentioned by Clients Entering  
Maryland Treatment Programs, FY 1985 - 1995  
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Up to three substances may be mentioned at the time of admission to a treatment program. 

SOURCE:   Adapted by CESAR from data from the Substance Abuse Management Information System (SAMIS), Alcohol and Drug Abuse 
Administration.  For more information, contact Vickie Kaneko at 410-225-6890. 
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   CESAR WISHES YOU A VERY HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON!
This is the final issue of Volume IV of the CESAR FAX.  A complimentary indexed and bound copy  
of Volume IV will be available from CESAR after January 1, 1996.  We will resume with Volume V, 

Issue 1, on January 8, 1995.  Thank you for your support during the past year! 

 


